
Kansas Lifeline Qualification 

NextLink Internet is pleased to offer the Lifeline programs in the state of Kansas. The Lifeline discount 

may be applied to our Voice-over-Internet-Protocol service or to any of our broadband Internet Access 

plans that meet the minimum qualifications (equal to or greater than 25/3 Mbps). We will provide 

discounts off service activation (if applicable) and on basic monthly service for residential customers who 

qualify for income-assisted programs (Medicaid; Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program; 

Supplemental Security Income; Federal Public Housing Assistance; or Veterans and Survivors Pension 

Benefit). To determine if you qualify for Kansas Lifeline service, customers may call (855) 698-5465. For 

unresolved questions or complaints, you may contact the Kansas Corporation Commission, Office of 

Public Affairs and Consumer Protection, at KCC - 1500 SW Arrowhead Road, Topeka, KS 66604; toll-free 

(800) 662-0027 or in Topeka (785) 271-3140; Hearing or speech impaired TDD Kansas Relay Center (800) 

766- 3777; or via email at public.affairs@kcc.ks.gov. Lifeline is a government assistance program. Lifeline 

service is non-transferable. Only eligible consumers may enroll in the Lifeline program and 

documentation is necessary for enrollment. The program is limited to one discount per household. 
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